Hello Parents,

I hope you had a relaxing summer!  My name is Mrs. Stanford and I will be your child’s first grade teacher this year.  This will be my 4th year at Dearborn Public Schools.  Before coming to Dearborn, I taught for 8 years at charter schools.  I have experience teaching first, second, and third grade.  I am so excited to learn all about your child and your family.  It is going to be such a fun year full of learning!

I’d like to take some time to tell you a little about myself.  I graduated with my Bachelor’s Degree from Eastern Michigan University in 2008 and with my Master’s Degree from Marygrove College in 2019.  Currently, I am working on earning my ESL certification through Western Governor’s University.  I am married with three children.  I have twin boys, Emmett and Wyatt, that are 8 years old and another son, Luke, that is 4 years old.  We enjoy spending time up north at our cabin riding snowmobiles, four wheelers, and going for boat rides.  I also enjoy reading and going for bike rides in my free time.

First grade is going to be an exciting year for your child filled with engaging experiences.  Although learning this year will look a little different than in the past, I have high expectations for all my students and we will work together to make sure your child reaches their full potential.  I believe that teachers and parents should work together to ensure your child’s academic success., especially in these uncertain times.  I am looking forward to working with you!  Please call or email me at any time if you have a question or concern.  

More information will be sent as it becomes available.  I thank you in advance for your patience and support!

Phone Number: 313-827-1800
Email: stanfoa@dearbornpublicschools.com

I am looking forward to a wonderful school year!
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